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February 9, 2013 

 
G. Michael Vasquez, Chief 
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch – A 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
 
SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO NRC INSPECTION REPORT 030-38596/2012-002 AND 
                   NOTICE OF VIOLATION 
 
Mr. Vasquez: 
 
A thorough review and discussion surrounding 10 CFR §20 Subpart M and the NRC 
Enforcement Policy section 6.9 was conducted by and with Acuren USA personnel 
responsible for providing reports to the NRC. This and discussions with NRC Inspector 
Mr. Jason Razo gives me confidence that this type of violation will be averted should the 
situation arise in the future. Additionally, if and when there is ever doubt as to the proper 
reporting requirements, or any other regulation interpretation questions, the responsible 
Acuren USA personnel are encouraged to contact the NRC for guidance.  
 
Enhancements or modifications made to sections of our Operating and Emergency 
Procedures related to control drive mechanism maintenance is not addressed in this 
response per Mr. Razo’s email dated February 7, 2013 since review of the new 
maintenance procedure has been accomplished. 
 

Sincerely,  

 
Robert L. Jefferson  
Radiation Safety Officer, Alaska  
Acuren USA Inc.  
PO Box 340122  
Prudhoe Bay, AK 99734  
direct: 907-659-8249 
mobile: 907-440-9012  
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